
BCMGA membership renewal begins at the annual membership meeting on Monday, 
Oct.16. As a courtesy to both our treasurer and membership secretary, we like to have 
membership renewal completed by Thanksgiving so that these ladies can enjoy the 
holiday season. 
Continuing members are trained Master Gardeners and trainees who are extending 
their graduation to a second year. Continuing members do not have to be certified. 
Dues are $15. Dues can be paid with check, cash, or credit card. Checks should be 
made payable to BCMGA. If using a credit card, there is a swipe fee charge. The 
charge for continuing Master Gardeners is $15.75. Here is the credit card link for 
continuing Master Gardeners only. 
 
https://square.link/u/v5DWCvAO 
 
Associate member dues are $10 ($10.60 if paid by credit card). Membership Secretary 
Marge Alig will contact Associate members directly about membership renewal and will 
include a credit card link in that email. 
 
The mailing address for those paying by check is: 
 
BCMGA, 5060 SW Philomath Blvd., #197, Corvallis, OR 97333. 
 

https://square.link/u/v5DWCvAO

